
Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: Feeney, John M - DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, April14, 2009 10:40 AM 
'Michelle L. Williams' 

Cc: Steffes, Jillian - DNR 
Subject: Martino's Good News/Bad News 

Hi Michelle. 
7513 41st St. 
since they did 
you need me to 

I approved your client's consultant selection for 3917 52nd, but not for 
I sent a letter for the first. On the 2nd one, I can see rejecting Giles 
not include a piezometer, but the KRPG bid seemed like it would work. Do 
send a letter out on the 2nd one (7513)? 

John M Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Remediation and Redevelopment Program Plymouth 
Service Center 
920-892-8756 extension 3023 
fax 920-892-6638 

-----Original Message-----
From: Michelle L. Williams [mailto:mwilliam@reinhartlaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2009 10:11 AM 
To: Feeney, John M - DNR 
Subject: Martines: 3917 52nd Street, Kenosha 02-30-552186 

<<stovall ltr.pdf>> John: 
This was the other letter you were looking for for Martino's for justification of 
consultant selection. 
Let me know if you need more. 

MichelleMichelle Williams 
Environmental Consultant 
Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren 
PO Box 2265 
Nl6 W23250 W. Stone Ridge Drive 
Suite 1 
Waukesha, WI 53188 

Telephone: 262-951-4599 
Fax: 262-951-4690 
E-mail: mwilliam@reinhartlaw.com 

Any advice expressed in this writing as to tax matters was neither written nor intended by 
the sender or Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren s.c. to be used and cannot be used by any 
taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer. If 
any such tax advice is made to any person or party other than to our client to whom the 
advice is directed and intended, then the advice expressed is being delivered to support 
the promotion or marketing (by a person other than Reinhart Boerner Van Deuren s.c.) of 
the transaction or matter discussed or referenced. Each taxpayer should seek advice based 
on the taxpayer's particular circumstances from an independent tax advisor. 

This e-mail and any attachments may contain privileged or confidential information. This 
e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is 
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified 
that any copying, distribution, dissemination or action taken in relation to the contents 
of this e-mail and any of its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If 
you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and 
permanently delete the original e-mail and destroy any copies or printouts of this e-mail 
as well as any attachments. To the extent representations are made herein concerning 
matters of a client of the firm, be advised that such representations are not those of the 
client and do not purport to bind them. 
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